
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: betty spearman  
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2013 8:04 PM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: CSCP Committee 
 
To Betty Mercier & CSCP committee 
 
Betty Spearman- voting member of CSCP and the Block Parent Board of Directors requests that 
Maureen O'Halloran as new Executive Director of the Block Parent Program be appointed as a 
non-voting member to the CSCP to replace Gail McMahon who has retired as executive director 
from the Block Parent Program. 
 
Thank You 
 
 


